
 
 4 September, 2015 

Welcome Back to School! 
Welcome to the new Year 3 students and welcome back to Years 4, 5 and 6. 
We are so pleased that everyone seems to be settling into their new classes 

very well. We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our new 
pupils and staff and we look forward to a fantastic year. 

 
A Note from the Iver Diner 

Please note, hot dinners are now £2.40p and payment is required within 3 
days of the meals served. Where payment is not made, staff reserves the right 

to refuse service however parents will be contacted before this point. 

If you are eligible for free school meals and are yet to return your FSM 
application, please do so by 7th September. Thank you. 

Dates for the Diary: 

8th September 11+ practice tests (Year 6 only) 

10th September 11+ test day (Year 6 only) 

10th September PGL Parents Meeting, 6.30pm 

14th September 
Animal Edutainment 

(Years 3 and 6, letters to follow) 

21st to 25th 
September 

Bikeability Week, upper school (letters 
to follow) 

28th September 
to 2nd October 

PGL Trip (Year 6 only) 

1st October Rose class assembly, 9am 

8th October Foxglove class assembly, 9am 

15th October Primrose class assembly, 9am  

20th October Parents evening, 3.30pm to 5.30pm 
22nd October Parents evening, 5.30pm to 7.30pm 

26th to 30th 
October 

HALF TERM 

2nd November STAFF INSET DAY 

11th November 
School photo day,(family session from 

3.30pm) 

18TH December End of Autumn Term 

 

 

Letters out 
this week: 

Welcome to 
Miss Egerton 

(Year 4) 

Sports Club  

Homework Club 

POD News 

Copies of letters are 
available on our 

website 


